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Alabaster 
September is Alabaster month.  This mission offering 
goes toward building churches, schools, and clinics all 
around the world where the Gospel is shared! Today is 
the last day to purchase mini M&M’s and to turn in your 
Alabaster offering. 

Children’s Ministries 
A training session will be held today after the service for 
anyone who has volunteered to work in Children's 
Church and the nursery.  We will meet in the Children's 
Sanctuary to go over the schedule and how the material 
will work.  We would love to see everybody and help 
answer any questions you might have. 

District Celebrate Life 
District Celebrate Life (DCL) is an annual Nazarene 
youth event where teens are given the opportunity to 
showcase their God-given talents and compete to go to 
Regional Celebrate Life (RCL) at Olivet Nazarene 
University in May. The first portion of the money and 
all paperwork are due October 1st for teens to be able 
to go to the event on October 28th. If you know a teen 
who would like to participate or if you would be willing 
to sponsor a teen, please see Michelle Biehle or Carolyn 
or Cody Jones. 

Crisis Care Kits 
We are in desperate need for crisis care kits due to 
the natural disasters that have happened recently.  
The Nazarene Compassionate Ministries 
warehouses are completely depleted of all kits.  Two-
gallon plastic bags and shopping lists will be handed 
out to be filled with crisis care kit items on the list.  
Please bring in completed kits or requested items to 
add to kits by Sunday, October 15th.  Please note, that 
only the specific items and sizes listed on the 
shopping list can be used. 

Food Drive 
School is back in session 
and local food pantries 
need our help! Today is 
the last day to turn in 
your food donations.  
There is a donation bin at 
the back of the sanctuary. 

Men’s Retreat 
The men’s retreat is 
scheduled for September 
29-30 at Brown County 
State Park.  Please contact 
Kent Dickey at 317-703-
9547 with any questions. 

Medicine Bottles 

The missions’ department 
is still accepting empty 
and clean medicine 
bottles until the end of 
November.  You can turn 
them in at the back of the 
sanctuary. 

Membership Class 

NobleNaz will be offering 
a membership class.  If 
you are interested, please 
contact Daris Reynolds Jr. 
at 317-445-6397. 

Fall Festival 
The annual NobleNaz Fall 
Festival is scheduled for 
October 21st at 4:00p.m.  
More information will 
follow. 
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